
 

 

 

Charlemont Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Thursday, June 26, 2025, at 

6:15pm at Charlemont Town Hall; 157 Main St, to consider the Special Permit application 

made by Travis DeCere/Shelburne Equity, LLC to partially change the classification of 

use from R-1 (transient stays) motel to R-2 (non-transient stays) motel at The Oxbow, 

1741 Rte. 2. A Special Permit is required under Section 32.3 of the Zoning Bylaws. To 

join by phone, call 1-(425)-436-6388, access code 279013#. The application can be 

viewed at, https://charlemont-ma.us/p/55/Planning-Board and at Town Hall.  

 

 

 
 


